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From: dragonfly66c 
Sent: 16 November 2022 17:14
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Goodmores

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

Dear Sir/ madam, 
We would just like to lodge a very strong objection at the planning proposal for an extra 258 house that are 
being planned in addition to the 317 houses already being built by Goodmores in Brixington. WE HAVE 
NOT GOT THE DOCTORS ,SCHOOLS OR ROADS TO COPE WITH ANY MORE people or traffic . 
Our service are all over subscribed already and under extreme pressure and the roads in and out of  
Exmouth in the morning and evenings are nose to tail traffic!!! On top of all that, these extra proposed 
houses will destroy even more of of lovely countryside and our wild life !!!! 
 
We strongly object to the inclusion of the sites to the north East of 
Exmouth(Exmo_04a,Lymp_09,Lymp_10,Lymp_14)in the local plan which is not sustainable. Instead plans 
to build a new community in the area north of Hill Barton should be accelerated.  
 
Yours  
Sheila and Richard Castle 


